
Town of Belgrade

Comprehensive Plan Review Committee


Meeting Minutes of January 18, 2023


Meeting Convened 6 pm/Adjourned 7 pm


Members in attendance:  Pat Donahue, Kimberly Dallas, and Dee Cooke


General Discussion:  A review of the Comprehensive Plan Implementation and how the 
Comprehensive Plan Review Committee will proceed.


The members chose not to present a report for the Annual Town Report this year.  The 
committee lost four key members and are starting anew.  George Seal’s email on the 
status of the implementation as well as the Comprehensive Plan Implementation 
Report that was presented to the Select Board on Sept. 7th, 2021 was shared by Pat 
Donahue.  Many of the ongoing processes have been completed, but there are still 
items to be addressed.


Strategies on how to proceed were discussed.  As we are seeking new members for 
the Comprehensive Plan Review Committee, we will rotate the position of Chair until 
new members are added.


The committee will focus on Section 5: Recreation and Community, of the 
Comprehensive Plan next month.  Recreational Director, Dam MacGlashing will receive 
Section 5 to review and and agreed to attend the February meeting.


Code Enforcement will be the focus for the March meeting.  A plan for presenting 
recommendations to the Select Board was discussed.


The Comprehensive Plan Committee plans to join the Lakes Committee meeting on 
February 1st to continue the plan for a Conservation Committee.



